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JIMMY CARTER 

July 6, 2005 

To Senator Bob Dole 

Rosalynn joins me in thanking you for the copy of your 
memoir One Soldier's Story. It is a welcome addition to our 
collection, and we appreciate your remembering us in such a kind 
way . 

With warm best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
c/o Alston & Bird 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
North Building, l01h Floor 
Washington, DC 20004 
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